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After many years, the maximum IRA contribution limits for 2013 will be $500 larger. For 2008-
2012, if a person was not age 50 as of December 31, then his or her maximum contribution was
$5,000 assuming he or she had compensation of at least $5,000. This limit increases to $5,500
for 2013. For 2008-2012, if a person was age 50 or older as of December 31, then his or her
maximum contribution was $6,000. This limit increases to $6,500 for 2013. The annual catch-up
contribution limit for individuals age 50 or older remains at $1,000. Hopefully, contributions for
2013 will be larger than those for 2012 and end the recent decrease in IRA contributions.


